
 

 

 

October 17, 2024 

Rate Increase for Community-Based Adult Services (CBAS) 

 

Dear providers, 

 

As part of our ongoing commitment to ensure providers are reimbursed fairly for the services provided, we 
would like to inform you of a recent rate increase for Community-Based Adult Services (CBAS) services, 
which took effect on July 15, 2024. 

 

Rate Increase: The reimbursement rates for CBAS services were increased by the Department of Health 
Care Services (DHCS) on July 15, 2024.  Please ensure that your billed charges accurately reflect HPSMʼs 
rates as follows:  

CPT Code Rate 

H2000 $96.89 

S5102 $92.29 

S1023 $78.44 

 

If you have submitted claims for service rendered on or after July 15, 2024 or have questions regarding this 
notification, please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 

 

To learn more, please visit: https://mcweb.apps.prd.cammis.medi-cal.ca.gov/rates?tab=rates 

 

Thank you, 

The Health Plan of San Mateo 

https://mcweb.apps.prd.cammis.medi-cal.ca.gov/rates?tab=rates

